SheppardMullin

— Articles

Industry Fights Back Against Restrictions on Pharmaceutical
Manufacturers’ Ability To Offer Drug Cost-Sharing Subsidies

New York Law Journal
01.09.2023

In 2022, the Office of Inspector General and at least two federal courts took a clear stance against
pharmaceutical manufacturers’ attempts to offer cost-sharing subsidies to Medicare beneficiaries for certain
drugs. However, the industry is fighting back, as partners Scott Liebman and Dominick DiSabatino and
associate Audrey Crowell detail in their published in the New York Law Journal. Pharmaceutical manufacturers
and lobbying groups are challenging these administrative restrictions in a concerted effort to increase access
to life-saving medications.

Read more here.
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